My name is Marc Cooper and I'm a 23-year resident of Woodside Greens in Camarillo. |
am concermed about the increase in jet and turboprop plane traffic at the Camarillo Airport
because of its overall impact on quality of life in our otherwise, quiet community. The air
traffic has already gone in few short years from the tolerable, occasional small plane or
Lear jet during the day to more frequent, larger jets, sometimes in the middle of the

night. The majority of us in Camarillo, do not have air-conditioning, due to the moderate
climate, so noise and aircraft fuel pollution problems are magnified. As we are also in the
flight zone for Point Mugu aircraft, we hear the deafening jet after-burners as they make
their final approach in series. | think we all accept military air traffic as a necessary
sacrifice for national security; however, we should not have to add to that for private jet
interests. As a homeowner, | am concerned that my property value could soon fall, as a
result of the predicted increase in air traffic.

S50 as a 23-year resident of the Woodside Greens neighborhood and a 33-year resident of
east Camarillo, | ask you to please:

¢ Limit airport business growth {(no more new hangars).

¢ Conduct an alternative flight plan, perhaps from the ocean side.

¢ Conduct an emissions/quality study now and for projected growth.
¢ Conduct noise study now and for projected growth.

Thanks,

Marc



